
Dear Parents/Carers

 

We are aiming to enhance our children’s educational experiences at school through 
extra-curricular activities. In order to develop some of these initiatives the 
Kirkhamgate Academy Council Governors are asking for the kind support from 
parents and carers and are seeking volunteers who would like to set up an informal 
parent group.

The parent group will have the opportunity to organise fundraising events within 
school whilst also involving the local Kirkhamgate community. Examples of such 
events could be school fairs and school discos.

If you would like to volunteer or require further details please contact either Sonia 
Wilson (Chair of Governors) s.wilson@kirkhamgate.outwood.com or Reception.

 

Kind Regards
Sonia Wilson
Chair of Governors
 


